Roberta DiMezza

From: Ellen Cynar <ellen.cynar@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 12:22 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: rishieldbill@gmail.com
Subject: H7577 - Letter of Support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Chairperson Robert Craven
House Judiciary Committee
Rhode Island House of Representatives
Rhode Island State House
82 Smith Street
Providence, RI 02903

March 4, 2024

Dear Chairperson Craven:

I am writing in **strong support of H7577**, the Health Care Provider Shield Bill. I am a Providence resident.

As Rhode Islanders, we pride ourselves on developing legislation and policies that are rooted in established, best-practice, evidence-based medicine. Other states across the country are enacting bans on essential health care. It's important that we defend our health care delivery system in Rhode Island. I stand with our health care providers and their patients in support of this important legislation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ellen Cynar Providence, RI Resident